
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 2nd , 2014 
 
SDS / MSDS Sheets: 
 
Sheathing Technologies does not sell any products covered by the Federal OSHA 
SDS/MSDS Hazard Communication Standard (29 CFR 1910.1200), and therefore does 
not provide SDS/MSDS sheets. 
 
We would like our customers to know that Sheathing Technologies products are, per 
the OSHA standard, composed only of non-hazardous substances, with the sole 
exception of some probe covers made of Natural Rubber Latex, which may cause 
allergies in some individuals.  (As these Natural Rubber Latex probe covers are 
manufactured “articles” and are labeled with an allergy warning, per FDA requirements, 
SDS/MSDS sheets are not required). 
 
Although Sheathing Technologies has offered MSDS Sheets in the past, upon reviewing 
the Federal OSHA regulations, we have determined that this is not required, and will no 
longer be offering SDS/MSDS sheets in the future. 
 


